

TWO RIVERS GOLF CLUB NEWSLETTER



www.tworiversgolfclub.com

January 2016

Happy New Year! Amongst our 2016 New Year's resolutions, let's remember to play in as many Two Rivers Golf Club tournaments as possible. What could be more fun than playing more golf?

2016 EVENTS

Nick and Renee have already sent out the 2016 tournament schedule, but I'll list the events and dates here as a reminder:

February 20 Empire Ranch March 12 Turkey Creek April 2 Darkhorse

April 14 Blackhorse (Monterey)
April 15 Nicklaus Club (Monterey)

May 7 Elkhorn
May 21 Castle Oaks
June 11 Wildhorse
June 25 Micke Grove
July 16 Teal Bend
August 6 Dry Creek
August 27 Whitney Oaks

September 24 Lincoln Hills-Orchard (Club Championship)
September 25 Lincoln Hills-Hills (Club Championship)

October 6-9 Reno—Atlantis Casino
October 29 Bartley Cavanaugh

The schedule has nice spacing and really good courses. Mark them down on your 2016 planning calendar and we hope to see you at all of them. Renee will send out the entry form for the first event, **Empire Ranch on February 20**.

Poppy Hills has implemented a cart path only rule, which makes the course a tough proposition for players with any degree of mobility impairment. The TRGC Board has elected to move the traditional Poppy Hills event to nearby Blackhorse, a freshly remodeled course that does permit carts on the fairways.

Also, Nick is in the process of scheduling mid-week events at Yocha Dehe and other venues. We'll pass on the exact information as it becomes available.

TRGC WEBSITE

Will Wong has updated our club website to show the 2016 tournament schedule and other current information, including the 2016 membership renewal form. Check it out when you get a chance and use it as a reference for upcoming events: www.tworiversgolfclub.com

RECRUITMENT AND MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL

Welcome back, all of you who renewed your membership. If you have not yet renewed your TRGC membership, the form is on our website. Don't miss out on our fun tournaments at the great courses.

As always, TRGC is looking to increase its membership base, so be sure to invite your friends, co-workers, and golf buddies from other groups to meet our club. Don't forget, you can take \$5 off your renewal fee for next year for each new member you bring to the club (limit of five new members per person per year).

SUNSHINE

I have no news of illness or injuries with our membership; this is a great way to start out the new year. Let's all have a healthy 2016!

NEWSLETTER INFORMATION

If you have information or material that you would like included the newsletter, my email address is <u>tpagefam@surewest.net</u>; my home phone is (916) 488-6465.

Tom Page